
Shantilal Shah Engineering College, Bhavnagar 

Brief report on finishing school program: Phase-1 for 2017-18: 31.7.2017 to 5.8.2017 

Shantilal Shah Engineering College, Bhavnagar organized finishing school program for three batches of 

final year students graduating in 2018. KCG empaneled trainers Mr. Ashish Shah, Mr. Pratik Joshi and Mr. 

Utpal Bhatt trained these three batches comprising of 132 students from Electrical, Information 

Technology, and Electronics & Communication engineering, at separate venues.  

The trainers conducted the training sessions by initial ice-breaking through providing stage to students by 

making everyone introduce themselves, and by motivational videos and other management games. 

Grooming for professional etiquette and dressing was another interesting session which saw active 

participation from students.  

The highlight of this successful first phase of the program was the overwhelming participation of the 

students in resume building, group discussion and public speaking. The students found themselves 

intrigued to methods that provided them opportunities to explore the state-of-art and fine-tune their 

skills into a professional way, that ultimately would make them more employable. 

Students have given very encouraging feedbacks to this novel initiative of the Government of Gujarat and 

KCG, and they look forward to the second phase, tentatively planned in early September.  

 

 


